
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2021 

 January Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

I know we only had a week or so in January from the time I sent out the theme for this year 
to greeting February, so I do hope you have managed to get some ideas going and perhaps 
even stitched your first row. 

 

 

I had a lot of fun playing with my gifted off cuts, and I made 
five  different blocks.        

 I repeated 2 of them to make my first row as shown 

 

 

I also came across another bag with some left over blocks from 
a double Irish Chain quilt (full photo on last Nov update page) 
so I was able to start a second quilt by joining the 4 blocks   
together& framing in the brown as shown here. 

 

 

I have created a brief video explaining how I designed the 
blocks. I do not give exact measurements or a pattern, just the 
overview and guide and how I came up with the block designs. 

I still have quite a few of the gifted triangles and I intend to 
use them again in another row. 

Because of the colours I have decide to make bright triangles a 
theme throughout my quilt, and I am sure I have another     
collection of offcut triangles from making binding and other 
blocks—I will try to use them in this quilt too. 

 

I hope you are inspired to dig out those off cuts start using 
them. If you have any questions send me an email. 

 

Have fun quilting this month. 

Jan P 


